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March 15, 2013
Dear Sir or Madam:
My name is Rob Weber and I help run a San Francisco Bay Area adult baseball organization known as the West Coast Fantasy Baseball Association.  I write to you today to request the use of your baseball field in order for our organization to play some of our league games.  We have seen your facility and believe that is maintained well and would provide us with a top-notch playing experience.

To show you that we appreciate the opportunity to use your field and understand that it is a privilege to do so, it is important for you to have some background about us.  Most of our membership have been to either the San Francisco Giants or the Oakland A’s fantasy camps.  These fantasy camps are put on by the major league teams each year and anyone 30 years or older can attend for around $4000.  We enjoyed the experience so much that we decided to form our own organization to sponsor tournament and league events.  The West Coast Fantasy Baseball Association (WCFBA) was established as a non-profit organization to facilitate this goal.  The WCFBA is not affiliated with the San Francisco Giants, Oakland A’s, or any of their contractors.  We are a volunteer organization created to further our love of baseball and to foster the friendships we have made.

Our group has been participating in tournament events with members of the Los Angeles Dodgers fantasy camp since the late 1980’s.  These events have taken place in locales such Bakersfield, San Diego, Lodi, Fresno, Santa Cruz, Las Vegas, Sacramento, Hawaii and more.  Many of the venues are ranked among the finest minor league or college baseball fields available.  In 2000, Bay Area members of our organization formed a baseball league playing a full schedule of Sunday games from March to October.  These games are played on top high school and college fields in San Francisco, San Jose, San Rafael and the East Bay.

Why should you consider allowing us to play on your field?  First off, we are not your typical competitive baseball league.  Here is a list of what we bring to the table:

· As an all-volunteer, non-profit organization, we tend to appreciate what we have more than those in the Men’s Senior Baseball League or the National Adult Baseball Association.  We ask that there be no alcohol or smoking at our events and that all players help clean up the dugouts after each game.

· Our insurance is provided by Gagliardi Insurance Services of San Jose, California.  We provide a $2 million aggregate coverage certificate to any of our field landlords.

· We will pay a fair price for our Sunday field rentals.  We stand willing and able to do field prep if your organization does not have the resources to do so.  If need be, we can provide our own bases.  The umpires and any baseball equipment are supplied by us.

· As a traveling league, we only require the use of your field for two or three Sunday dates a year.  There is no need to block out an entire calendar for us.  Your organization can still make some money while leaving you with scheduling flexibility.  In addition, the games carry a time limit (two hours and 45 minutes) so you can predict with some accuracy when we will be off the field.

· Our playing rules are all about safety.  Only women and players 60 and over may use aluminum bats (Yes, we have players as old as 75).  All others must use wood.  Players must slide or get out of the way to avoid collisions on the bases.

You have heard my arguments as to why you should rent your baseball fields to WCFBA.  We think you should ask some of our references.  The following people represent organizations who have rented us their fields for league or tournament events over the years.

Ron Isola
Director of Athletics
Archbishop Riordan High School
San Francisco, CA
Phone : (415) 586-8495
Jessica Gordon
Coordinator, Special Events – Sacramento Rivercats
Sacramento , CA
Phone : (916) 376-4724
Email : JGordon@Rivercats.com
Mike Reese
Parks and Recreation Supervisor
Lodi, CA
Phone : (209) 333-6800 ext. 2450
Email : msreese@lodi.gov
We can provide more references upon request.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding WCFBA and I will do my best to have them answered.  We look forward to working with you and hope you will consider allowing us to use your baseball field.

Sincerely,
Rob Weber

Commissioner

West Coast Fantasy Baseball Association
(408) 806-8901
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